ITEM 21
MANAGER'S REPORT NO, 217

COUNCIL MEETING 90/04/09

RE: CANADIAN ASSOCIATION OF CHIEFS OF POLICE CONFERENCE

MUNICIPAL MANAGER'S RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT the recommendation of the Director Administrative & Community
Services be adopted.
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TO: MUNICIPAL MANAGER
FROM; DIRECTOR ADMINISTRATIVE AND COMMUNITY SERVICES
SUBJECT: CANADIAN ASSOCIATION OF CHIEFS OF POLICE CONVENTION

PURPOSE: To seek approval of Council for the Officer in Charge
Burnaby Detachment RCMP to attend the 1990 Convention
of the Canadian Association of Chiefs of Police.

RECOMMENDATION :

1. THAT the Officer in Charge of Burnaby Detachment RCMPolice,
Superintendent Bruce A. Beaudreau, be authorized to
attend the 1990 Canadian Association of Chiefs of
Police Convention in St. John's Newfoundland between
dates of 1990 August 25-31,

REPORT:

Superintendent B.A. Beaudreau is an active member of the
Canadian Association of Chiefs of Police (CACP) and also an
active member of the British Columbia Association of Chiefs of
Police (BCACP). The CACP 85th Annual Convention is held at
different cities each year. This year it is at St. John's,
Newfoundland and the next two years at London, Ontario and
Victoria, B.C.

This annual gathering of chiefs of police from the RCMPolice,
provincial police, municipal and city police is designed to
address policing concerns, make recommendations, solicit
parliamentary changes, etc., with a view of benefiting
communities throughout Canada and in our case the Corporation
of the District of Burnaby. Topics to be covered include:
Crime Prevention, Drug Abuse, Law Amendments, Strategic
Planning, Organized Crime, Police Multicultural Liaison,
Victims of Crime and other related items.

A former Officer in Charge of Burnaby Detachment, and at that
time the President of BCACP, attended an annual CACP convention
in Montreal. I am told his comments about the convention were
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all positive and the knowledge gained from his attendance was
very valuable from a policing perspective,

The current policy requires Council to approve attendance at
conventions if the cost exceeds $1,500. The cost of attending
the upcoming convention in August is estimated to be
approximately $2,400. Funds are provided for in the RCMP 1990
budget to cover the cost of this official attendance.
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R.H. Moncur,
= Director Administrative & Community Services



